Dear Alumnus
Greetings from your Alma Mater.
Akkineni Nageswara Rao College is going for Reaccreditation by National Assessment and Accreditation Council (NAAC), Bangalore.  The Peer Team visiting our College has the following members:
· Prof. P.S. Zacharias, Former Vice-Chancellor, Goa University  (Chemistry), Chair Person 
· Dr. Raghunath Datta, Principal, Calcutta Girls College, Kolkata,  Member Coordinator 
· Dr. K. V. Ramaswamy, Professor, IGIDR, Mumbai, Member 

As per the tentative schedule the Peer Team will interact with a representative group of the present students in Session 6: from 16:00 – 16:30 hrs. on 29-08-2016
It will be followed by Interaction with Parents & Alumni in Session 7:  from  16:30 – 17:00 hrs. on 29-08-2016.
In this connection I request you to kindly make it convenient to attend the Interaction Session 7: Parents and Alumni.  
Please plan your visit to attend the meeting and be here at least an hour before the meeting time.  Kindly let us know in advance so that we can take care of the hospitality arrangements you may require here.  
With Regards, 
Sincerely Yours,
 
Dr. S. Sankar                                                                         Parvataneni Nageswara Rao
  PRINCIPAL                                                          SECRETARY & CORRESPONDENT
